
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Kind regards, The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Three Billy Goats Gruff 

Words of the week: stream, bridge, troll, hill, 

hooves 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

EYFS workshop around English as an 

Additional Language support- Wednesday 4th 

May in the main hall. 

Stay & Play: Friday 27th May 2.00pm – 3.15pm 

Half Term Holidays: Monday 30th May – Friday 

3rd June  

Polling Day (Nursery Closed): Thursday 23rd 

June  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

Reading Records – Please ensure you are signing 

your child’s reading record to ensure we know he/she 

has read their book. If you do not want to leave a 

comment, just a signature will be sufficient. We will 

not change books unless we see a parent’s signature.   

Polling Day – The next polling day Nursery closure 

will be Thursday 23rd June. 

Punctuality – We still have lots of children coming 

in late and being collected after 3.15pm. We 

appreciate this may happen occasionally however this 

does cause disruption and can delay our teaching and 

learning. As per the new morning arrangements 

please ensure your child is in school by 8.55am in 

order for all gates to be locked. It is essential that all 

parents vacate the premises by 9:00am. If you are 

late, please allow one of the adults to greet you at 

the door to assist your child with morning routine. 

Instilling good routines is essential, particularly in our 

preparation for Reception class.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task   

The children are doing so much learning in school and we are sure they are 

showing you so much at home too! Parental contributions are so important to us especially so we can add this 

to our learning journeys. Please take some time to fill in a postcard telling us about something which your child 

has been doing at home.  

Have they written a word using their phonics or have they been helping you to do some planting? Whatever it 

is, we want to know!  

                                                                                                                                          

      

w/b 16.05.16 

Summer Term 

Now the weather is getting warmer children will 

need their sunhats and sun cream to be available 

in school. Please ensure your child’s sun cream is 

clearly labelled. We would suggest applying some 

sun cream before school in order for us to reapply 

at lunchtime.                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 


